
 

 

Newsletter 
Great Gorillas 

W/c 13th November 2023 
 
This week our English & R.E. lessons will be planned through various pictures and stories centred on the baptism of Jesus. We will be learning 
about baptism through artwork, real life experience whilst also learning about Jesus’ own baptism and the life of John the Baptist. If your child 
would like to share any special objects from their own christening then they may bring them to school, e.g. photographs, invitation, candle, 
present & card. 
 
In Maths, we will be adding and subtracting 10s and adding two 2-digit numbers. We will also continue our work on subitising and number 
bonds. 
 
In P.E, we will be continuing start our new unit on invasion games and we will also continue our work on dance. 
 
In History, we will be learning about why Guy Fawkes conspired to kill King James 1. 
 
In Computing, we will be continuing to use 2Paint to create artwork on the computer. 
 
In DT, we will be learning about different types of puppets. 
 
In Art, we will be doing some painting based on the baptism of Jesus. 
 
In Music, we will be working on our Nativity songs. 
 
In PSHE we will be carrying out some anti-bullying activities. 
 
 
In Science we will be learning about dependency and how animals depend on one another to survive. 
 
We will also be continuing with our Christmas Nativity play rehearsals. 
 

Note 
 

The multiplication table for next week’s test is the 5 x table. 
 

This week it is Anti- Bullying Week. We will be carrying out lots of activities to promote anti-bullying. 
 

If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 

Many thanks. 
Mrs S. Chadburn & Mrs N. Turner 

 

 


